Excellence for All

21% June 2016

Dear Parents/Carer

We are planning to deliver the final lessons of the sex and relationship
education that were started in Year 5.

We would like to invite parents to a short meeting with the year 6 teachers on
Wednesday 29" June at 6pm in Class15. During this meeting teachers will

explain the content which will be discussed with your child and answer any
questions or concerns which you may have.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs L D Selbie
Headteacher
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